
 

 

TO:   SCC Budget Committee Tri-Chairs  
• Bruce Zenner 
• Taunya Wattier  
• Mitch Campbell 

 
FROM:  Michael Gutierrez, President 
 
DATE:   June 10, 2019 
 
SUBJECT:  Budget Committee Recommendations of May 8, 2019 
 
Thank you to the Tri-Chairs and the members of the SCC Budget Committee for your careful 
review and prioritization of the many funding requests that you received for 2019-20. The 
Budget Committee and its membership continue to do an outstanding job as a part of the 
college's funding allocation process. 
 
I have carefully reviewed the recommendations noted in your May 8, 2019 memorandum 
and I am approving the resource recommendations at a funding level of $250,000.  
 
In regards to the recommendation that the college fund the flooring in the Hughes weight 
room, VPA Bray and I are in agreement, and I understand Mitch, Margaret and Carrie have 
already met to review what is needed to move forward on this.  
 
Efforts will be made in the Fall by Margaret and Carrie to better inform and provide needed 
information to division of unit plan requests requiring Operations review as the items relate 
to our facilities.  
 
Once again, thank you to the Budget Committee members for your critical assessment of the 
many budget requests that were submitted and for the recommendations you proposed. 
 
 
 
 
 
Cc: Carrie Bray, Vice President Administrative Services 
 
 
 
 
 


























	Presidents Response to BC Recommendations
	BC Memo to President '18-'19 (003)

